
SENT BY EMAIL

Clerk of the Supreme Court
P.O. Box 40929

Olympia, WA 98504-0929
supreme@courts.wa.qov

January 31, 2019

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to offer comments on the proposed amendments to APR 28, the

admission to practice rule that creates the LLLT in Washington State.

I applaud that Legal Technicians exist and enthusiastically encourage the

expansion of the scope of LLLTs. I specifically encourage the idea that LLLTs

could help people with negotiations, mediations, and the handling real property

matters and pensions.

I encourage the Washington State Supreme Court to expedite the proposed

amendments to APR 28 as soon as possible and to add as much authority as

possible to the license for the benefit of the consuming public.

Sincerely,

Leonard Bruce Jolliff

206 N41®» ST, Unit 1
Yakima, WA
509-952-9923

Bjolliff@Hotmail.com
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From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2019 9:48 AM

To: Tracy, Mary

Subject: FW: enhancing the scope of LLLT"s
Attachments: enhancing the scope of LLLTs.docx

From: Bruce Jolliff [mailto:bjolliff@hotmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2019 9:44 AM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>

Subject: enhancing the scope of LLLT"s


